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Comments: Dear Friends at the USFS,

      I am writing to express my fervent support for the Pactola Resevoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal.

With the rapidly escalating impacts of climate change, it is even more imperative than ever that we protect the

integrity of our natural water resources.  In addition this is an opportunity for the US government to reverse

centuries of denigration of Native American sacred sites.  I urge you in no uncertain terms to support this

withdrawal.  Future generations will thank you for it.


